
From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject:

pha rri ngton@lowerchurchillproject.ca 
Sunday, December 20, 2015 12:56 PM 
Bown, Charles 
Call to Canada/IE on Monday PM

Charles

LCP are now committed to providing a monthly call to the IE and Canada plus their advisors, The purpose of 
the call is to give them a heads up on emerging risks and any project cost drivers. This call was initiated after 
the last Capital Cost update in September when there was concern expressed by IE and Canada that LCP had 
not forewarned them of the capital cost increase that was eventually announced, they simply felt blind-sided 
and we cannot afford to put that relationship under further stress, hence the agreement to provide the 
monthly call and the heads up on any cost increase announcements that may be forthcoming.

Our next call is Monday 21st December PM and is of course one day ahead of the Ministers Financial update

Please call me on Monday morning so we can discuss this matter further and also how we should include the 
oc.

Regards Paul

Paul Harrington 
Project Director 
PROJECT DELIVERY TEAM 

Lower Churchill Project 
t. 709 737-1907 c. 709 682-1460 f. 709 737-1985 

e. PHarrington@lowerchurchillproject.ca 
w. muskratfalls.nalcorenergy.com

You owe it to yourself, and your family, to make it home safely every day. What have you done today so that nobody gets hurt?
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